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Headteacher's News 

We wish everyone an enjoyable and restful 
half term. Please take a moment to read the 
important messages and updates below. 

Our Value for this half term is Friendship 

Safer Internet Day 

In assembly this week, we marked Safer 
Internet Day, which took place on Tuesday, 
11th February 2025. Our focus was on staying 
safe while gaming online, and being a good 
friend online. We revisited the SMART safety 
rules. It was great to see so many of our older 
children remembering them from last year! 

There are plenty of useful resources available 
to support children and parents. You can 
explore some great materials from the BBC 
here: BBC Online Safety Resources. 

Site Superintendent Position 

We are currently recruiting for a new site 
superintendent. If you know anyone who may 
be interested, please see the link below and 
share it with them. Thank you for your support. 

Site Superintendent (E6767) - Stanningley 
Primary School | Leeds Jobs 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

The S Factor Science Competition 

Mr. Harrington has launched the S Factor, 
encouraging children to try simple science 
experiments at home and present them in 
class during the week of 10th March. The top 
three will compete in the final on 19th March 
for the grand prize! 

Children should think about how to explain 
their experiment—will it be instructional or full 
of wonder? See links below for further 
information. 

 parent letter.pdf

 School Poster.pdf

 
 
Well done to our stars of the week! 
 
Year 1: Archie Goodall 
Year 2: Iris Jones 
Year 3: Louie Lofthouse 
Year 4: Jasmin Cummins 
Year 5: Elliot Morris 
Year 6: Aleena McGann 

 

 

 

 

 

 
 

 

https://drive.google.com/file/d/15-nZAEqCQ7qae5liTzkRPqEo4NKLrSQg/view?usp=sharing
https://drive.google.com/file/d/1fb3PBMdoCGi0GrCAj5wJ_HF5qyYMh3-X/view?usp=sharing
https://www.bbc.co.uk/teach/articles/z6bbhbk#zx7wtcw
https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/site-superintendent-e6767-stanningley-primary-school
https://jobs.leeds.gov.uk/jobs/site-superintendent-e6767-stanningley-primary-school


                                                                                                                                          
 

 

Diary Dates 

6th February Y1 Superhero Day 

11th February Safer Internet day 

12th February Leeds schools Cross 
Country Final 

13th February KS2 Panathlon 

13-14th February Year 4 Bikeability  

27th February Class Photos 
Reception-Year 6 

28th February Wear Red Day 

12th & 13th March Parents Evening 

17-22nd March Healthy Schools Week 

 

Attendance 

Reception and Year 1 had the highest 
attendance this week. Well done! 

Reception: 97% 
Year 1: 95.9% 
Year 2: 97% 
Year 3: 96.8% 
Year 4: 93.5% 
Year 5: 94.1% 
Year 6: 93% 
 
Whole school attendance this week: 95.3%  
 
Attendance is much higher this week. We are 
aiming for 97% as a school so let's keep up 
the improvement! 

 

 

Wear Red Day – Friday 28th February 

We are supporting Children’s Heart 
Surgery Fund by taking part in Wear Red 
Day on Friday 28th February. Pupils are 
invited to wear red and bring a £1 
donation to help raise awareness of 
congenital heart disease and support 
children and families affected. 

This charity has supported members of 
our school community, and we hope you 
can join us in supporting this important 
cause. More details to follow after the 
holiday. Find out more at: 

https://chsf.org.uk/wear-red-day/ 

 

Mindmate Anxiety Workshop 

We are pleased to invite you to a Parent 
Workshop on Anxiety, delivered by the 
MindMate Support Team, on Monday, 
10th March 2025 at 9am. This is a fantastic 
opportunity to explore how you can 
support your child in managing anxiety in 
a supportive and informative 
environment. 

Save the date and contact school when 
we return after the break if you are 
interested. Thank you to those of you that 
have been in touch already. 

 

 
 

 

https://chsf.org.uk/wear-red-day/


                                                                                                                                          
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
KS2 Panathlon 
 
 

 
 

 


